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Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners 

Of the Manhasset-Lakeville Fire District 

In the Town of North Hempstead 

In the County of Nassau, New York 

July 19, 2022                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

 

*       *       * 
 

 At a regular meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Manhasset-Lakeville Fire 

District, in the Town of North Hempstead, in the County of Nassau, New York, held at the Fire 

District Office, 170 East Shore Road, Great Neck, New York, on July 19, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 

(Prevailing time), 

 

 There were present:    

 Commissioner(s):   Honorable Steven Flynn, Chairman of the  

Board of Fire Commissioners   

 

Honorable Brian J. Morris, Fire District 

Secretary 

 

  

Also present:    Timothy Gould – Supervisor 

Steve Parsloe- Asst Supervisor 

 

 

      *        *        * 
 

 Meeting called to order by the Chairman at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 Minutes of the previous meeting to stand approved by the Board. 

 

 Incoming and outgoing communications were considered by the Board. 
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At 5:15 PM there was a public bid opening for Two (2) Class A Pumpers.  As per the instructions 

published on or about 06/22/22 in the following newspapers, recognized by the Board of 

Commissioners as the official newspapers of the Manhasset-Lakeville Fire District: the Manhasset 

Press, the New Hyde Park Illustrated, the Great Neck Record, sealed bids were received up until 

5:15 pm on this date by the District Office and were opened: 

 

Company    Bid  

LI Proliner Inc   $ 1,796,000.00 

 

 

The bid information was presented to the Fire Supervisor for evaluation. 

 

There was no board correspondence.  

 
 

 Meeting adjourned 6:00 pm.  I hereby certify the aforementioned is a true and exact copy of 

the Minutes of Meeting held on July 19, 2022. 

    

 

______________________________ 

   Brian Morris, Secretary 

      

:ap 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  Meeting #33-22F 

July 19, 2022 

 Page 3 
 

 

 

 


